
Embassy of Pakistan 
Washington D.C. 

The Embassy of Pakistan, Washington D.C. invites Bids from the Vendors/Firms with valid 
HVAC license to repair/replace two AC Units at the Pakistan House in Washington D.C: 

Single Stage Single Envelope (SSSE) procedure will be followed for this procurement in line 
with PPRA Regulations as well as the relevant US procurement rules. 

Tender documents, containing details, terms and conditions are available at the Administration 
branch of the Embassy and the information can be obtained from Mr. Wazir Iftikhar Hussain Ph. 
202-243-6500 Ext 3254 or email iffiwazir@embassyofpakistanusa.org.  

The tender should be prepared in accordance with the instructions provided in the tender 
documents and must reach on the following address on Monday June 09, 2025 by 1200 hrs.  

Office of the Head of Chancery 
Embassy of Pakistan 
3517 International Ct NW 
Washington DC 20008 

 

Bids will be opened on the same day i.e. Monday June 09, 2025 at 12:30 hrs in front of the bidder 
who would choose to attend themselves or their representatives.  

This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and at the Embassy’s 
website at www.embassyofpakistanusa.org 

Pease note that the Embassy of Pakistan Washington DC reserves the right to accept/reject any 
quotation as per procurement rules of Government of Pakistan. The Embassy also reserves the 
right to cancel this process at any stage.  
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